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Transfer arrangements/transition arrangements: between schools, key stages and 

classes 

 

Transitioning from primary to secondary school is a particularly significant change for 

children. Learning about change and how to cope with it will help them with this 

particular transition and prepare them for many other changes and challenges they 

will face in life. 

We have procedures in place to ensure that transfer arrangements take place with 

ease and are perceived in a positive light, by all our pupils.  

Within school class changes/key stage changes. 

Academic/pastoral and medical information is passed on to the receiving class 

teacher prior to the start of the new school year. 

SEND information is also passed on to receiving teacher sin a similar way. 

Children are given the opportunity to meet their new teacher and visit their new 

classroom. Children with SEND are given the opportunity to have a number of visits 

to their new teacher/classroom. 

Transition to secondary school. 

Limehurst has close links with most of the local secondary schools. Visits are made 

by secondary school staff to meet the children at Limehurst prior to transition days. 

The secondary school is made aware of any child who has SEND or would benefit 

from additional visits. 

School records are passed on in a timely manner to ensure a smooth transition. 

 

 


